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Dear Parents and Children, 
 I hope you had a lovely weekend and enjoyed 
the sunshine, let us hope there is more sunshine 
to follow and the children can enjoy being     
outdoors.  
As a follow on from my previous letters, in   
preparation for the planned opening of schools 
for the pupils in reception, year 1 and year 6, 
there are a few more details I would like to share 
with all of you: 
1. Weekly work drops will continue for all year groups during this 

time. As all staff will be in school, year 6 will revert to weekly 
work drops in line with the rest of the school. Work will        
continue to be shared using the regular  on line platforms. If 
you have requested, printed copies can be collected from the 
school office each Monday.  

2. The work the children will be completing in school will match 
the work sent home, therefore, in the case of year 6 please can 
you access BBC Bitesize daily lessons instead of the daily Oak 
Academy lessons.  This will avoid work being covered out of 
sequence.   

3. Weekly challenges will continue to be set on dojo and staff will 
be looking at these at the end of their working day. Please can 
you revert to contacting school via the school office or e mail 
at admin@woodley.suffolk.sch.uk to enable us to answer your 
questions as quickly as possible.  

4. We need to limit the transference of equipment to and from 
school, therefore we are providing all of the equipment the 
children will need in a named tray. Children will not be able to 
bring in their own pencil cases and book bags will not be    
needed. Of course, if your child has a home packed lunch then 
their lunch box can be placed in their own daily tray.  

 I will continue to update you with any changes  and I look forward 
to seeing everyone again soon.          

Contact us if you need support, we are here to help. 
 The school office will be open from  Monday-Friday 8.30-3.30 ,  
Reminder—If you have requested a work pack, they will be available 
from the office each Monday.  


